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May 28, 2015 

     

 

Roseanne Hope 

Hope Law PLLC 

4999 France Ave S, Ste. 245 

Minneapolis MN 55410 

 

VIA EMAIL: roseanne@hopelawoffice.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 2554 Como Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Hope: 

 

This is to confirm that Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended the 

following: 

 

1. Require an Auto Repair Garage license and a Second Hand Dealer-Motor Vehicles Parts 

license for the business operations listed in your plan submitted; and 

2. Application for these licenses shall be made by June 12, 2015 

 

This matter will be on the City Council Public Hearing Agenda on Wednesday, June 3, 2015 at 

5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers if your client wishes to appeal further. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 

 Mitch Imbertson 

 Tara Schweiger 

 Benji Helberg 
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